LIFE Riders Motorcycle Ministries is respectfully requesting permission to have a benefit
motorcycle ride from Battleship Park to Youth Reach Gulf Coast in Summerdale on
March 23 2019. We are also requesting a police escort. | have attached the proposed
route.

This will be our fifth benefit in the last six years. We have raised over $56,000.00 for
four different ministries in those four rides. This year the beneficiary will be Youth Reach
Gulf Coast in Summerdale. In past years we have had as few as sixty-five riders and as
many as ninety —six. We are hoping to far surpass those numbers this year, but you
never really know until the day of the event.

Thank you for your consideration and have a Blessed day.

Scott Vernow
LIFE Ridersy MM
251-709-4372

liferidersmm.com



